
BJC strives to improve the health and well-being 
of our employees, patients and community. 
As part of this goal to be healthy role models for our community, BJC only hires 
nicotine-free applicants who commit to remaining nicotine-free during their employment 
at BJC HealthCare. Housestaff physician employees must test negative for nicotine at 
the time of hire. Housestaff physician employees who test positive will be required to 
complete the BJC smoking cessation program. Failure to complete the program will result 
in termination of employment and removal from the training program.
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